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Sheplak, Scott | _ itp -

From: Sheplak, Scott

Sent:  Friday, September 07, 2007 10:12 AM
To: 'Bumar, Rich'

Subject: RE: Boiler MACT Vacature

Re: AC Permit Application Request
Project Number 0950111-030-AC
Hot Water Heater Replacement

Mr. Bumar:

Since EPA has vacated this regulation as previously noted below, the subject replacement unit is no fonger a "regulated”
emissions unit. As such, it can continue be classified as an unreguiated emissions unit. My review indicates the emissions unit is
currently described in Appendix U-1 as E.U. ID No. "-081 (CEP-2) Hot Water Heater.” No changes to the Title V permit. Permit
Number 0950111-027-AV are required.

You indicated the current heater is a 100 MMBtu/hr unit. The proposed replacement is a 60 MMBtu/hr unit. Emissions are
expected to decrease. Therefore, no AC permit is required. You may withdraw the AC permit request. Please indicate in the
withdrawal request the reason(s).

From: Sheplak, Scott

Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2007 3:49 PM
To: 'Bumar, Rich'

Subject: Boiler MACT Vacature

"Note: On July 30 [, 2007} the Court of Appeals for the District of Columbia Circuit issued its mandate in NRDC v.
EPA, vacating and remanding EPA's CISW{ Definitions Rule and the Boilers Rule."

Here is the link with the court order vacating the boiler MACT.
http://www.epa.gov/itn/atw/129/ciwi/boilers mandate-07 30 07.pdf

Sincerely,

Scott M. Sheplak, P.E.

Air Permitting South Section

Bureau of Air Regulation

Division of Air Resource Management

State of Florida, Department of Environmental Protection

9/7/2007



S\
Sheplak, Scott

From: Adams, Patty

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2007 11:34 AM

To: Sheplak, Scott

Cc: Friday, Barbara

Subject: FW: A new application was submitted in EPSAP on FDEP
Scott,

You may already know this, but Al assigned this EPSAP submittal for WDW to you to process. I
logged it in ARMS and assigned you tc the EPSAP application. The project number is 0950111-030-
B R SR
AC.
)
Thanks,
Patty

————— Original Message-----

From: Oracle Account [mailto:oracle@epic30.dep.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, August 13, 2007 11:40 AM

To: undisclosed-recipients

Subject: A new application was submitted in EPSAP on FDEP

A new application was submitted in EPSAP for the following facility:

Application Number: 1596-1
. Facility ID: 0950111
Facility Name: WALT DISNEY WORLD COMPANY

—— r——

At your earliest convenience, please log-in to the EPSAP application located at
http://appprod.dep.state.fl.us/epsap eng/default.asp
to begin the application review process.

Please note the following uploaded files included with this application:
7 Facility File(s):

DESCRIPTION CF PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION, MODIFICATION, or PLANTWIDE APPLICABILITY LIMIT (PAL)
{Attachment D- description of proposed construction.
pdf}

FACILITY PLOT PLAN (Attachment A Facility Plot Plan.pdf)

FACILITY PLOT PLAN {(Attachment A Facility Plot Plan.pdf}

IDENTIFICATION OF APPLICABLE REQUIREMENTS (Attachment E- Rule Applicability Analysis.pdf)

PRECAUTIONS TO PREVENT EMISSIONS OF UNCONFINED PARTICULATE MATTER (Attachment C-prevention of
unconfined PM emissions.pdf)

PROCESS FLOW DIAGRAM(s) (Attachment B Preccess Flow diagram.pdf)

RULE APPLICABILITY ANALYSIS {(Attachment E- Rule Applicability Analysis.pdf)

1 Emission Unit File(s):

EU 81: PROCESS FLOW DIAGRAM (Attachment B- Process Flow diagram.pdf}



